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1 message

Joseph Sanderson <joseph.sanderson@gmail.com> Fri, Jul 31, 2015 at 5:59 PM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, 
paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Councilmembers,

I urge you to SUPPORT the proposed Mobility Plan 2035, which will make LA a more livable, fair, and 
accessible city.

The plan will make streets safer and open to all - children, people with disabilities, and seniors. It will open 
economic opportunity to all, including people who are currently shut out of good jobs because their economic 
circumstances or disabilities prevent them from owning a car.

The plan will also lead to a greener and less congested LA. It properly balances the need to maintain a robust 
road network with the recognition that, absent vast expenditures and destroying communities through eminent 
domain, future mobility growth has to include other modes because the roads are at capacity. It therefore 
properly establishes transit and active transportation as a priority alongside cars.

This plan will make life better for your constituents. I urge you to SUPPORT the proposed Mobility Plan.

Best,

Joseph M. Sanderson
810 S. Spring St. Apt. 901, Los Angeles, CA 90014.
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